
Hill View Primary Academy 
 
Y6– Bournemouth Islamic Centre and Central Mosque   2nd January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our Year 6 pupils study Christianity and Islam as part of their Religious Education 
Curriculum.  To support the children’s understanding of this, we have the opportunity to 
visit the Bournemouth Islamic Centre and Central Mosque after half term.   
 
Pankhurst and half of Luther King class will be going on Tuesday 16th January 2024. 
 
Sharman and half of Luther King class will be going on Wednesday 17th January 2024.    
 
During the visit, we will be given a tour of the mosque, have the opportunity to ask 
previously prepared questions and learn first-hand from British Muslims. We will be 
travelling by mini-bus to the Mosque, leaving school at around 9.00am and returning in time 
for lunch as usual.   There is no cost for this trip. 
 
As ever, we rely on parental help to ensure visits can go ahead and are extremely grateful 
for volunteers who help us. Please can you let us know if you would be available to support 
this visit by completing the slip below.  All volunteers will need to make their own way to 
the Mosque.  Please make sure all permission slips are returned by Monday 8th January 
2024. 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 

 

Year 6 Team 

 
 
 ......................................................................................................................................................... 
Y6 Mosque Visit – Consent Slip  
 

• I give permission for my child to attend this trip. 
 
 

• I can help and will make my own way to the Mosque. 
 

 
 
 
Child’s Name................................................................Class …………………………………………………………  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………… Date…………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 

 

 
 


